
Be Our Guest at the Zurcher on Main Ribbon Cutting
January 4, 2024, Marceline, Missouri - Zurcher on Main will celebrate its grand opening on Wednesday,
January 10th at 1pm with a ribbon cutting ceremony hosted by the Marceline Area Chamber of Commerce.

Zurcher on Main is owned and operated by the Downtown Marceline Foundation, a 501(c)3 non-profit
organization. Its mission is to enhance the near term and long-term quality of life for those residing in, doing
business in, and visiting Marceline.

Located at 101A W. Ritchie Avenue in downtown Marceline, the historic apartment offers guests a unique
experience close to engaging parks, unique shops and boutiques, a variety of restaurants, and within easy
walking distance to the Walt Disney Hometown Museum.

Zurcher on Main features two well-appointed bedrooms with en-suite bathrooms, with an additional half bath
and a fully equipped kitchen.

“Beautiful renovation of an amazing historical building. We loved being right in the action on Main Street, yet
never disturbed by outside noise. The hardwood floors are incredible. So much space, natural light and decor
(comfy beds too!). Especially appreciated the stocked kitchen – we were there to celebrate Thanksgiving and
had no problem completing necessary prep with all the supplies. We’ll definitely be back!” Allyson from Ely,
Iowa

To learn more about Zurcher on Main or to schedule a stay, visit www.ZurcherOnMain.com or search VRBO
and AirBNB.

Come, be our guest and experience small town America at its best!
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